Archerfield Airport Corporation

MEDIA RELEASE

AIRPORT FORUM IN NOVEMBER

Archerfield Airport Corporation is inviting all local residents, business owners and
others interested in Archerfield Airport operations to attend a public forum to follow
the November meeting of the Community Aviation Consultation Group (CACG).

The one-hour forum will be held from 5pm on Wednesday, November 7 at Souths
Sports Club, Brandon Park, Mortimer Road, Acacia Ridge. Issues of interest may
include environmental management initiatives, the new TRANSITION Archerfield
Logistics Estate and employment opportunities, noise mitigation, flight training and
Fly In Fly Out services mainly to Queensland mining communities.

Archerfield Airport General Manager, Corrie Metz, said ongoing improvements at the
airport were of interest across the community, and the forum would complement
measures already in place to gather public input.

The CACG comprises some 30 members representing the local community and
airport operators as well as councillors and government MPs. Mr Metz said their
constructive comments about airport issues assist the Corporation in decision-
making and help strengthen relationships between the AAC and wider community.

Register via aac@archerfieldairport.com.au or 3275 8000.
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